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Sat, 8 Jul, 12:39 (1 day ago) 

 
to Janerway@gmail.com  

 
 

Hello Jane  

It was very good to meet you at the Guildhall yesterday. I’m going to send you all the 

information by Wetransfer as the files are too big to send in one email.  

You are very welcome to use any of the photos that are in the lamp post catalogue ( I took 

them all) and any of the photos in the Remnants exhibition which have K. Tyrer alongside 

them as they are mine. You can just credit them K. Tyrer. The other photos in the exhibition 

will have copyright issues.  

I hope this is helpful and good luck with your research.  

With best wishes  

Kloskk Tyrer 

 


